PublicWorks

Integrity, Accountability, Service, Trust
Shane L. Silshy, Director

October 4, 2018 NCL-18-052

Makana Nova, Associate Planner
City of Newport Beach Planning Division
100 Civic Center Drive, Bay 1-B
Newport Beach, CA 92658-8915

Subject: Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration—Big Canyon Coastal Habitat
Restoration and Adaptation

Dear Ms. Makana Nova:

The County of Orange has reviewed the Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration
for the Big Canyon Coastal Habitat Restoration and Adaptation Project and has no comments at
this time. We would like to be advised of further developments on the project. Please continue to
keep us on the distribution list for future notifications related to the project.

If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Salazar in Development Services at (714) 667-
8870.

ichard Vuong, Manager, Planning Division

OC Public Works Service Area/OC Development Services
300 North Flower Street

Santa Ana, California 92702-4048
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